
Call for Applications: MIRAI Program 

19th September 2025 

The Government of Japan implements the MIRAI Program (MIRAI: Mutual-

understanding, Intellectual Relations and Academic Exchange Initiative) with the 

aim of inviting promising young leaders of the future, providing opportunities for 

intellectual exchange with Japanese students and researchers of the same generation, 

and promoting a deeper understanding of Japan as well as fostering mutual 

understanding and friendship between Japan and other countries. 

This year, the program will invite students (undergraduate, graduate) and 

young professionals from Central Asia and the Caucasus region, aged between 20 and 

30, under the theme “Rule of Law (Visit to Japan)”. The application deadline is 

Wednesday, October 15, 2025. Please carefully read the guidelines before applying, 

and we strongly encourage you to submit your application. 

Please note that depending on unforeseen circumstances, the program may be 

postponed, or its schedule and format may be subject to change. 

 

[Theme] 

Rule of Law (Visit to Japan): 

Participants will visit Tokyo and regional cities, engage in discussions with 

experts, interact with Japanese university students, and learn about Japanese 

history and culture. 

 

[Program Overview] 

https://jice.viewer.kintoneapp.com/public/mirai-appform2025  

 

[Schedule] 

January 14 (Wed) – January 20 (Tue), 2026 (tentative) 

 

[Eligibility] 

Armenian undergraduate students, graduate students, and young professionals 

between the ages of 20 to 30 

 

[How to Apply] 

Please apply in English via the link below. Kindly prepare required documents such 

as your passport in advance. 

https://jice.form.kintoneapp.com/waiting/?_formCode=mirai2025-af  

https://jice.viewer.kintoneapp.com/public/mirai-appform2025
https://jice.form.kintoneapp.com/waiting/?_formCode=mirai2025-af


 

[Inquiries] 

Public Relations and Culture Section 

Embassy of Japan in Armenia 

Tel: (+374) 11 52 30 10 

Email: embjp@yv.mofa.go.jp  

mailto:embjp@yv.mofa.go.jp

